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13 January 2025 
Secondary – Year 11 GCSE Photography Trip Hull 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parent / carer  
 
As you may be aware students will receive their GCSE Art Exam paper on Friday 10 January. To 
support their success, we are delighted to inform you that we have an opportunity to take your 
child to visit the Art Galleries in and around Hull city centre and the Humber Dock on Tuesday 28 
January 2025. 
 
The school believes wholeheartedly in the value of these experiences and subsidises the cost of all 
visits as much as possible in an attempt to ensure that these opportunities are accessible and 
affordable to all. As this is for their photoshoots predominately, this trip will be free of charge. 
 
Whilst there is no cost to you for this visit, your consent will still be required for your child to 
attend.  To do this, please log into the portal and search for Activities/Trips by 12:30pm on 
Thursday 23 January 2025.  By doing this, you are consenting to your child attending this trip.      
  
If you have not yet activated your parent portal account, please click here    
 
Food is not included therefore students will need to either bring a packed lunch or money to 
purchase food whilst there. If your child is on free school meals, a grab bag will be provided with 
sandwich, tray bake and drink.    
 
Students can wear own clothing but must ensure it is suitable for the weather conditions with 
comfortable shoes for walking. 
 
We will depart from and return to Hessle High School - students are to meet in the canteen at 
8:50am to enable them to get their morning registration mark.  We will return to school at 
approximately 2:45pm, traffic depending. 
 
The schedule for the day is:  
 

• 8:50am Meet in canteen for register  
• 9:00am Coach departs 
• 9:30am Coach arrives at Wincolmlee (to view graffiti Art works) 
• 10:00am Street Life Museum – view exhibitions and take photographs  

(Group split for access to Gallery)  
• 11:30am Walk to Ferens Art Gallery 
• 11:40am Ferens Art Gallery – view exhibitions and take photographs 

(Group split for access to Gallery)  
• 1:10pm Lunch and walk 15 minutes down Humber Street 

http://www.thehessleacademy.co.uk/
https://support.arbor-education.com/hc/en-us/articles/360020147458-Log-into-the-Parent-Portal-and-the-Parent-App


• 2:15pm Walk to coaches 
• 2:20pm Travel back to Hessle High School 
• 2:45pm Coach arrives back at Hessle High School (De-brief in canteen and 

equipment returned)  
• 3:00pm Normal end of the school day 
 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me on sue.lewis@hessleacademy.com    
 
Kind regards. 
 
Yours faithfully   

 
Miss S Lewis   
Head of Arts Faculty  
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